
 

 

Regulatory Circular RG15-010 
Date:  January 21, 2015 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development and Systems Divisions 
RE:  February 7, 2015 Back-Up Data Center Test  
 

Updates Regulatory Circular RG15-003 
 

This circular provides additional information regarding mandatory back-up data center testing CBOE will 
be conducting on Saturday, February 7, 2015.  During this test, CBOE will simulate a failure at CBOE’s 
Equinix NY4 primary data center and a recovery to back-up systems at CBOE’s 400 South LaSalle 
Street data center. 
 
The test script for the February 7, 2015 test is now available on the API systems website 
at https://systems.cboe.com.  
 
Please refer to Regulatory Circular RG15-003, which remains in effect, for details on the mandatory 
back-up data center test. 
 
 
Additional Information: 
Please contact the CBOE Help Desk, at 866-728-2263, or Matt Danaher, at (312)786-8810, for 
additional information regarding operational questions. 
 
Questions regarding the rule requirement to participate in the mandatory testing may be directed to the 
Regulatory Interpretation and Guidance Line, (312) 786-8141 or RegInterps@cboe.com.  
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